
January E-Newsletter 

Happy New Year Members! 

 

Youth Day Event  

Club member volunteer sign up, please click on the link below. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/2024-youth-day-event-collection-2951469?utm-

campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-

term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb 

The Youth Day committee is still looking for donations of money or prizes. Please contact the 

committee at mailto:youthday@ltvfg.ca 

 

Membership Stickers 

The club no longer sends out year stickers for membership cards or renewals. The stickers 

where originally only for the old photo ID cards. Now that we also have main gate access cards, 

which control access to the club these stickers are no longer required. It was thought that the 

cost, around $5,000.00 per year would be better spent on club improvements. In addition, about 

80% of the workload in processing renewals, all done by volunteers, was printing, and sending 

out stickers.  

 

Renewals 

Membership renewals are now winding down for members to renewal. The renewal window 

closes January 31st and any memberships not renewed will be allocated to the new member 

waiting list. To check the status of your membership, please go online to renewals.ltvfg.ca. You 

need the first four DIGITS only of your membership number and your last name to login. 

 

New Members 

Rather than waiting for renewals to close and working out the total number of openings, this 

year we started early by phasing them in with smaller groups. We are now into our second 

group of new members. Seems potential new members are coming to the information sessions 

those following through and joining the club seems very slow. 

There will be a final online waiting list opened in February after renewals have closed. 

 

Project for 2024 

Bay #3, permanent enclose shooting positions after testing with plastic this winter. 

Bay #8, continue building new range, multi year project. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/2024-youth-day-event-collection-2951469?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/2024-youth-day-event-collection-2951469?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/2024-youth-day-event-collection-2951469?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
mailto:youthday@ltvfg.ca


Bay #13, continue building new range, multi year project. 

Archery Butt Range Backstop. 

Replace existing TRAP House. 

Replace/install complete deck and railings to main hall entrance. 

 

Members, are there any repairs or upgrades that you would like to see around the club to make 

it better for you and your family? 

 

2023 Donations 

We have made six donations of $1,000.00 each to the following charities: 

Frankford Youth Center 

Coats for Kids 

Trenton Hospital Foundation 

Trenton Youth Center 

Trenton or Frankford Food Bank 

Belleville Hospital Foundation 

 

Sponsorship for 2024 

Quinte West Soccer - we will again be sponsoring 4 teams. 

 

Sunday Workdays 

To sign up for a monthly Sunday morning workday at the club, please CLICK HERE 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Your Executive Board. 

 

Remember to always check our website calendar before coming to the club. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/monthly-sunday-club-member-workdays-1773349?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb

